From: Kathryn Ludwig <kludwig@chipublib.org>
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2014 6:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Bannon, B; Andrea Saenz
Subject: Reporting of value of 2013 gifts from CPL Foundation to CPL 

 

Hello, Steve.  As one of my final acts as Deputy Commissioner here at CPL, I am reporting the value of all gifts that the Chicago Public Library received from the Chicago Public LIbrary Foundation in 2013.  The value of all gifts received in 2013 was $5,171,493.78.
 

Please let us know if you have any questions. Once again, thanks for all your help and guidance.  We greatly appreciate it!

 

Thanks,

Katie

 

Katie Ludwig

Deputy Commissioner, Finance and Administration

Chicago Public Library

400 S. State St.

Chicago, IL 60605

